
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Bonacic

Senator Bonacic Congratulates the Musicians at the 60th Annual

All County Music Festival

JOHN J. BONACIC  March 4, 2014

ISSUE: EDUCATION 

Senator Bonacic congratulates the student musicians, music teachers and conductors for their terrific
performance at the 60th Annual All County Music Festival held at Tri-Valley High School on Saturday,
March 1.  The festival, presented by the Sullivan County Music Educators' Association, was dedicated to

the memory of Mr. Tim Barcone, a long time supporter of music in the County.   

Standing behind the Senator on the left is Michael Mingo, SCMEA President and Band Director at the

Robert J. Kaiser Middle School in Monticello; to the right is Lori Orestano-James, Advocacy Chair and

Principal of Monticello High School. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/education


 

 


